
Cancelled ~ Hockey Competition, 12th February ~ 
New Competition, 12th March 2020 

Sent By: Mrs Sarah Lander 

Sent 11 Feb 2020 14:42 

  

Dear Parent, 

The hockey competition originally scheduled for tomorrow at Maiden Erlegh School will not be 

going ahead. Instead of having to qualify, we have been lucky enough to be granted a place in 

the main competition which will take place on 12th March at Sonning Hockey Club, Berkshire 

County Sports Club, Sonning Lane, RG4 6ST. 

Pick up will be at 3.00pm from the Murray Road playground gates. The competition should finish 

between 5.30-6.00pm, and parents are welcome to watch. 

In order for your child to play on 12th March, please complete the EV2 parental consent form 

under the Forms section of ParentMail by Friday 14th February. 

Many thanks. 

Mrs C Foster 

PE & Games Coordinator 

 


